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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ARGENTINA ON THE DATE AGREED UPON FOR THE “SECOND MEETING OF NATIONAL AUTHORITIES
ON TRAFFICKING IN PERSONS”
Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic
to the
Organization of American States

OEA 422

The Permanent Mission of Argentina to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council concerning the Argentine Republic’s offer to the Permanent Council to host the “Second Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons,” which was approved by the Council on October 14, 2008.
In this regard, following consultations with the General Secretariat, the above-mentioned meeting has been scheduled to be held in the city of Buenos Aires, from March 25 to 27, 2009.

It would therefore be appreciated if this information could be circulated to the delegations.
The Permanent Mission of Argentina avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., December 9, 2008

To: The Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States
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